
Millstream Week Ahead
November 4 - 8

To translate this newsletter, please go to: https://translate.google.com/

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Remembrance
Day Photos

Due by 3:00pm

Remembrance
Day Assembly

Popcorn Day

Millstream Remembers
Every year at our Remembrance Day assembly, Millstream students and staff take the
time to honour family members of our school community that have served or are
serving in the army or military. If you would like to take part, please send us a photo of
your family member. Please email your photos to jbelangerborysiak@sd62.bc.ca and
include their name as well as the name of your child and their division.
Please send in your submissions by Tuesday, November 5th at 3:00pm.

Photo Retakes
For families who had photo retakes done for their children, please watch for a separate
email coming home with all the details for ordering.

Wheelie Shoes
We have some students who are wearing wheelie shoes to school. They have been
asked not to use the wheels in the hallways as it is not safe. They travel too quickly in
the hallway and increase the chances of bumping into someone, especially people
walking out of a room into the hallway. We also do not want them using the wheels
outside on the asphalt as it is very bumpy, cracked and with big dips. This is not a safe
surface for these shoes. All other modes of travel with wheels (bikes, skateboards,
scooters, etc…), students are expected to walk alongside when on school property.
This is to ensure safety for all. Parents with children with wheelie shoes, please
review these rules with your child. Thank you!

https://translate.google.com/
mailto:jbelangerborysiak@sd62.bc.ca


All Visitors
If you are coming into the school, please come through the front doors only and check
in at the office. We have made some new visitor badges/lanyards that must be worn
if you are entering into the building for an appointment with a staff member or to
participate in your child’s class for a special event.

Attendance
When your child is away or is going to be late, please let us know by emailing the
Millstream Attendance Email at millstream@sd62.bc.ca with your child’s name and
teacher’s name. Please cc the email to your child’s teacher so that they are aware as
well. This email address is going to be used solely for attendance purposes
only this year.

Dates to Remember
November 11 - Remembrance Day - No School
November 13 - Lockdown Drill
November 15 - PAC Hot Lunch
November 16 - PAC Bottle Drive
November 19 - PAC Meeting
November 21 - Early Dismissal
November 22 - Non-Instructional Day - No School
November 26 - 29 - Book Fair
November 27 - Popcorn Day
December 7 - PACWinter Market
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